
Get Your Flu Shot! 

 
 

The county provides the flu shot at no cost to employees, employee spouses, employee 
children ≤26 years of age and living at home, and county retirees. 

 
 

The Health Department is currently offering flu shots at the following times and locations: 

 

 Statesville Health Department:  
o Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Fridays 8:30am – 4:30pm 
o Thursdays 8:30am – 5:30pm 
Walk-in Clinic – No appointment needed 

 

 Mooresville Health Department: 
o Call (704) 664-5281 to schedule an appointment. 

 

 

The County will be providing the flu shot at no cost to full time employees, part-time employees who 

are eligible for benefits, employee spouses, employee children < 26 years of age and living at home, 

and County retirees who are covered on the County’s health insurance.  

 

Flu shots are recommended for everyone 6 months of age and older.  

 

 

 


